
Important Statewide Testing Information - Updates
​April 10, 2020

District Test Coordinators,

Below are the statewide testing updates for today, 4/10/20.

AZELLA
Due to the mandated school closures, ADE extended the date for the return of Spring 2020
Reassessment test materials. Therefore, ADE has been working with our vendor, Pearson, to
finalize a new date for having AZELLA Reassessment results available. ADE has requested
that all AZELLA Reassessment scorable test materials be shipped by April 24, 2020 (to be
received at Pearson by May 1, 2020). If you are able to return your scorable test materials
by April 24 - even if you have to do it in more than one shipment - you can expect your
electronic score reports and data files to be available through PearsonAccessnext by June 29,
2020.

At this time, ADE will be holding off on shipping any paper reports until LEAs are no longer
closed.

Alternate Assessment
If you still have any AIMS A Science materials that you have been unable to return, please
send them back when you are able to get into your building. Let us know if you need a new
return label.

Public Comment
As a reminder, the Public Comment window for ADE's waiver submission is open through
April 24, 2020. More information can be found on our website at
https://www.azed.gov/assessment/.

DTC Website

https://www.azed.gov/assessment/
http://www.azed.gov/assessment/dtc/

